
Minutes of the Ozark Mountain Region SCCA from Aug 9th, 2016.  Members present RE: Tim 
Datema, Sam Henry, Matt Longpine, Mark Foley, Scott Woosley, Paul Smith, Kent Willer, Curtis 
Wood, Jeff Moore plus 1 other OMR members and guests. 
 
Call to order: Tim.
 
Secretary's report: motion to waive the reading of the minutes by Paul, second by Matt.  Passed.
 
Treasurer's report: Balance was recorded.

Motion to approve the report by Tim, second by Sam.  Passed.

Motion to approve replacement cooler by Tim, second by Sam. Passed.

Discussion of solo.  Thanks to Matt for covering for Scott during the last autocross.  A was suggestion 
was made to cover the cone rules during the novice walk.  There was a general agreement that was a 
good idea.

Discussion of changing how we score runs to better match the national runs.  We will hold off changes 
until next year.

Discussion of doing fun runs at the next event.  It was decided we will do fun runs, but may limit it to 
20 participants.

Discussion of the fall rally.  Curtis would like to do the party.  Curtis will ask someone from the British 
Motor Club if they want to setup the rally.  Sam is willing to host the party.

Discussion of calling cards.  Members liked the way look.  They don't really work.  We've tried it 
before. 

Discussion of Tesla test ride 8/30 and 8/31.   Some of the smarter and better looking members 
volunteered to help out.

Motion to adjourn by Tim, second by Matt.  Passed.
 
 
Submitted by Paul Smith
Ozark Mountain Region SCCA Secretary
Aug 11th, 2016


